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Congressman Smith Visits Falls City 
(KLZA)-- Nebraska 3rd District Congressman Adrian Smith is spending the current Congressional
break traveling around Nebraska’s expansive 3rd legislative district. 

Congressman Smith made a stop in Falls City and other Southeast Nebraska communities on
Monday, noting it is important that hear what is on the mind of constituents.   

Smith told MSC news that the current Presidential campaign generates quite a bit of discussion in
Washington. Smith says he is anxious for the number of candidates to be narrowed, but that
discussion about the issues is important. 

During the meeting with a small gathering of constituents in Falls City, Smith said he remains
concerned about government overreach, including the Waters of the U.S. rules by the EPA. Smith
also feels that major work needs to be done on the country’s tax code, which he says would help the
economy.  
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